
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING :  24 March 2017   
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE17/280) - Forklift drivers and factory workers on the CSOL - Programme 2.3: 
Visas   
 
 
Senator Pratt, Louise (L&CA) written: 
 
Do you know if forklift drivers and factory workers are on the CSOL? 
 
 
Answer: 
 

1. On 19 April 2017 the CSOL was replaced with the Short-Term Skilled Occupation 
List (STSOL). The occupations of ‘Forklift Driver’ and ‘Factory Process Workers’ 
are not on the new list. 


